
Building Committee Meeting
Tuesday, July 2, 2019 9:00 a.m.

Present: Chairman Schloss, Councilman Porter, Building Inspector Hocevar

Those present went through the resumes/applications submitted for the Part-Time
Building/Zoning Inspector for the Village. They narrowed the candidates down to John Dasher
and Robert Baker. Schloss asked Fiscal Officer Romanowski to set up interviews for Thursday,
July 11, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. and 9:45 a.m.

The Committee would like to get Kris Wilson more involved with zoning and drive around the
Village and check lawns and misc. zoning issues. This would need Council's approval.

They would like Dave Hocevar to stay on until a suitable Building/Zoning Inspector could be
found.

After August, Kris will not do the Board Clerk work. This would need Council's approval.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m.
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Prepared by Danielle Romanowski as reported by Ray Schloss


